Diana Albanese
Gorham

My name is Diana, | am from southern Maine.

It's essential to pass LD 1075. We need to protect Maine lands from big companies pushing
their way through with false advertising to trick uninformed listeners that this would be "good"
for our state. It would not be good for our state. We cannot let outside interests just barge into
Maine and alter the value and natural beauty, and wildlife of our state. CMP has a
compromised reputation in Maine as it is already, and we shouldn't let them do more drastic
things to our state.

LD 1075 ought to pass to protect Maine from outside interests looking to take advantage of
Maine.



